
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
May 13, 2018 
Attendance: 53  
Church Fund:   $2378.08 
Missions Fund:   $393.92 
Total Offering: $2772.00 
 
 

 
Pastoral Staff: 
Pastor Jim Schwenk  (717) 769-0390 
Doreen Miller,    (717) 926-9197 
        Congregational Spiritual Director    
 

 
 
Elder Team: 
Pastor Jim Schwenk   (717) 769-0390 
Doreen Miller    (717) 926-9197 
Bob Horlacher    (717) 304-9317 
Dean Hoover    (717) 304-4993 

 

                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For church openings in May, please contact 
Jerry Layton: 610-216-2796 

 

 
Gingrichs Mennonite Church 
100 Forney Road, Lebanon, PA 17042 

(717) 274-1521 
gingrichschurch@comcast.net 

gingrichsmennonite.com 
www.facebook.com/gingrichsmennonite 

 
May 20, 2018 

 

Prelude     

                  

Welcome    Doreen Miller   

    

Congregational Singing   The Music Team   

   

Offering  

 

Children’s Worship  Christina Okamoto 

 

Scripture   Acts 2:1-21 

   

Sermon   Pastor Jim Schwenk  

    “A New Anointing”  

Song of Response  The Music Team 

 

Communion & Foot Washing   

  

       
 
 



 
THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES 

  
Tuesday, May 22 Elders Meeting  8 a.m. 
Thursday, May 24 Prayer Meeting  7 p.m. 
    

  
Pastor’s office hours: Mon – Thur: 8 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Church Office hours: Wed & Fri: 8 a.m. – 10 a.m. 

 Bulletin Deadline is Friday at 8:00 a.m. 
 
▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪ ▪  

 
May 27, 2018 

 
Worship Leader: Tom Turley  
Music: The Music Team 
Children’s Worship:  
Scripture: Exodus 16 
Speaker: Pastor Jim Schwenk 
Sermon: “Picnic in the Wilderness” 
Sound: Jeff Okamoto 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remembering in Prayer our Missionaries and Service Workers 
 

              Stuart & Amaris Allan              Michael Clancy 
                           EMM                          Derek Hershey 
                   Brenden Hoover                       Jubilee 
             Bob & Miriam Phillips          Travis & Charis Spann 
            Ryan & Bethany Umble           Vision Care Ethiopia 

 
 

Announcements 
 
New Sermon Series 
Beginning next week Pastor Jim will begin a new series of sermons 
titled “God’s Dining Room Table.” It will begin in Exodus and work 
through Revelation. 
 
 
Bus Trip 
We regret to announce that we have to cancel our planned bus trip to 
the Museum of the Bible scheduled for June 2.  We were not able to 
generate enough interest from other churches to fill our bus.  All 
money will be reimbursed as soon as Maggi returns from her trip out 
west. We apologize for any inconvenience this causes. Pastor Jim  
 
 
No Longer Alone 
The Family Support Group of No Longer Alone Ministries will meet 
next Sunday afternoon, May 27 at Rossmere Mennonite Church, 741 
Janet Ave., Lancaster at 3:00 P.M. The subject "Financial and Legal 
Planning for a Loved One" will be presented by Tim Jantz from 
Everence and Ann Martin from GKH Law Group. Share and Prayer 
time will follow at 4:00 P.M. Everyone is invited to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 


